

North Rigton Church of England Primary School Established 1851

Hall Green Lane, North Rigton, Leeds, LS17 0DW Tel: 01423 734540 e-mail: admin@northrigton.n-yorks.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Amber Andrews

19th October 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Yours sincerely

YEAR 6 VISIT TO SCHOOLS WW1 REMEMBRANCE SERVICE

CHRIST CHURCH HARROGATE- THURSDAY 15TH NOVEMBER

To commentate the end of World War One 100 years ago, Harrogate Rotary club have organised a Schools Remembrance service on Thursday 15th November in Christ Church, Harrogate. All our Year 6 children will be taking part in the service, which will run from 1.45pm -2.30pm. The children will travel to Christ Church by coach after lunch and will return by the end of the school day. The children will be joined on the coach and at the service by the Year 6 children from All Saints School. The children should come in school uniform as normal and bring a warm waterproof coat.

There will be no charge for the visit however please give your consent for your child(ren) to take part in the service by returning the form below. Medical information for your child will be taken from the rolling medical forms sent into school, if there are any changes please note on the form below.

Mrs Amber Andrews Headteacher
I agree to my Child(ren)
Taking part in the Schools WW1 remembrance service at Christ Church, Harrogate on Thursday 15th November.
I understand my child(ren) will be travelling to and from the service by coach.
I understand that medical details will be taken from medical forms filled in and sent into school. If there are any changes to medical details, please inform the school on the reverse of this form.
Signed: Parent/Guardian:











